
Virtual reality technology is about to become 
mainstream. Spend a night with STC-ETC to discuss 
how virtual reality will impact and facilitate 
technical communication in the near future. 
Experience the technology yourself with Matthew 
Underwood, a technical writer and virtual reality 
enthusiast.

Matthew graduated from the University of Tennessee 
and works at Siemens Molecular Imaging in 
Knoxville. 
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between tech comm and virtual reality

Also
Grammar Gremlins: Regular examination of the trickiest 
grammar questions.

Presented by Fatima Hyder 

(SpecPro Environmental Services LLC)


